NEW HAVEN CITY PLAN COMMISSION ADVISORY REPORT

RE: CITY-WIDE STREETS WAYFINDING PROGRAM. Request for extension
of original approval for an additional 5 years. (Owner/Applicant: City of New
Haven; Agent: Anne Hartjen of City Plan).

REPORT: 1495-04R
ADVICE:  Approval

BACKGROUND

The applicant (City Plan Department) seeks to secure a time extension to allow for the
completion of the City-Wide Streets Wayfinding Program. On July 16, 2014, the City
Plan Commission granted Site Plan and Coastal Site Plan approval for the wayfinding
project that requires that construction be completed by July 16, 2019. The first phase of
the project — Pedestrian Signage — will be complete in the next few months. The second
phase — Vehicular Signage — will be sent out for bid Summer 2019. Construction is
expected to be complete in Fall 2019. The applicant has requested that the Site Plan and
Coastal Site Plan approval (CPC Report 1495-04) be extended from July 16, 2019 to July
16, 2024.

FINDINGS AND ADVICE

Based on the above information and in accordance with Connecticut General Statute § 8-
3, the Commission approves the five-year extension of time of the Site Plan and Coastal
Site Plan approval for the City-Wide Streets Wayfinding Program (CPC Report 1495-04)
until July 16, 2024.

ADOPTED: March 20, 2019 aTTEST: PP \—
Edward Mattison Michael Piscitelli, AICP
Chair Interim Economic Development Administrator




